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Camden Council
Planning Department

Planning Statement

63 Ornan Road, NW3 4QD on behalf of Ben & Mor Levenstein

Dear Sir/ Madam

Please find attached our submission for householder planning permission for the above
mentioned property.

The proposed works include increasing the height of the front boundary wall with new
driveway and pedestrian gates.

The proposal is for continued use as a single-family dwelling house.

We trust the above and attached a sufficient in terms of processing our application through to
validation and we look forward to hearing from our assigned case officer in due course.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries or require any additional
information from us.

Yours Sincerely,

Alex Ricketts

TR Studio



